January 31, 2014

Hilton Elementary School
3301 Carlisle Avenue
Baltimore, MD 21216

Dear Maria McCarthy and Kimberly Clincy,
o

On behalf of the Baltimore City Commission on Sustainability and Baltimore City Public Schools’
Engagement Office, it is our great pleasure to congratulate you on your acceptance into the 2014 Green,
Healthy, Smart Challenge program, and on the award of $2,000 to your school thanks to our major funder,
Constellation, an Exelon Company. Everyone involved was very impressed with your students’ ideas, and
we are all looking forward to seeing your project presentation in the spring.

From its start in 2010 with just 16 schools, the Green, Healthy, Smart Challenge has expanded to reach
more than half of all City Schools. We couldn’t offer this resource without the energy, enthusiasm, and
involvement of dedicated leaders like you to help our young people realize their role in improving our
schools and our city.

_ By participating in the Challenges, cach student will be helping us reach out to other young people in the
city, involve them in activities to improve the environment they live in, and teach them about issues that
affect them in language they understand. In addition, you will be helping us implement Education and
Awareness Goal #1 of the Baltimore Sustainability Plan, to turm every school in Baltimore City into a
green school. Learn more at www.baltimoresustainability.org.

We are thrilled to have your school and students involved in this project, and we know that it will be a
great success. Thank you for your efforts to make the City Schools and Baltimore more sustainable. If you
have any questions please contact Renee Goodenow, Green Schools Assistant with the Baltimore City
Office of Sustainability, at renee.goodenow@baltimorecity.gov or 443-447-7212.

We are all looking forward to a successful spring season of growing and learning!

Sinoerely,

w% [ painpine

Cheryl Casciani

Baltimore Community Foundation Baltimore City Public Schools

Chair, Baltimore Commission on Sustainability Executive Director, Engagement Office

CC:  Honorable Stephanic Rawlings-Blake, Mayor
Honorable Bernard C. “Jack” Young, City Council President
Honorable Nick Mosby, City Council Member
Tisha Edwards, interim CEQ, Baltimore City Public Schools
Mr. Tom Wilcox, President, Baltimore Community Foundation
Mr. Thomas J. Stosur, Director, Department of Planning
Ms. Beth Strommen, Director, Office of Sustainability
Danielle Henson, Principal, Hilton Elementary School
Carrie Stockwell, Constellation, an Exelon Company

Tavest in Balrimore

= Constellation.

Ar Bxalon Cornpary

Baltimore Office 8
of Sus‘tamablhty BALTIMORE

Prople- Planet-frosperity COMMUNLTY
FOUNDATION




MEGLGNE LGS ngEQD0O0MS O 58534 Oat

A N0 SINTOIY HOH GRHINDH STHNLYNDIS 2

) SAVG 021 H314Y dICA K
Covooves L oo PROSRTL L
oWy - - awa | |

vt
ONY AR
S9N

R g U Bl|1Ea _ "pepniaLi coamuety Apnaog



Invest in Baltimore

B C F Trustees and Officers

B A |. T i M O R E REl'y'ltnOnd L. Bank
Chair

COMMUNITY Juliet A, Eurich
Secrefar
FOUNDATICN b
Laura L., Gamble
Treasurer
Thomas E. Wilcox
President

Tedd M. Alexander [11
February 7, 2014 Diane Bell-McKoy
Ellen N. Bernard
Thomas S. Bozzute
Maria McCarthy and Kimberly Clincy Benjamin S. Cazson Sr.
Richard W, Cass
Louis R. Cesteilo

Hilton Elementary School Ronald §. Denicls

3301 Carlisle Avenue Mychelle Y. Farmer
Baltimore, MD 21216 Mark R. Fetting
Josh E. Fidler
. . . Sheldon Goldseker
Dear Maria McCarthy and Kimberly Clincy. Michae! . Hankin
Ellen M. Heller
Congratulations! Hilton Elementary School has been awarded $2000 frora the 2014 IB:;EPhO;;*-hJad@on
. . .y . ) atty 3. Johnson
Green, Healthy, Smart Challenge program in the Sustainability and Energy categories for Datricia H. Joseph
“Beautiful Spring Blossoms to a Beuntiful Fall Harvest and Growing Up Green.” We Patrick McCarthy
received requests from 38 schools and are pleased to be able to support your school. Wes Moore
Michael P. Pinto
. Marsha Y. Reeves
The conditions governing the grant are located on the reverse of this letter. By endorsing Stuart O, Simms
the enclosed check, you are agreeing to the general conditions as stated in the General ll\jleﬂclsr;chiﬁ/ieyerhoff
. - ‘ arc 3. Terr
Conditions Governing the Green, Healthy, Smart Challenge Grants. Kenmeth L. Thompson
Paul C. Wolman
On behalf of the Baltimore Community Foundation, Baltimore Office of Sustainability, Steven G. Ziger
and the Baltimore Energy Challenge, we are proud to support your project and wish you Honorary Trastees
continued success. William C. Baker

George L. Bunting Jr.

‘ Constance R. Caplan
Sin Cerely._ Suzanne F. Cohen
Redmend C. 5, Finney
Sandra Levi Gerstung
Wilson T, Gildee
Freeman A. Hrabowski I11
Susan B, Katzenberg

. Arnold I. Richman
. Hunte,
Danista E. F Theo C. Rodgers

Vice President of Community Investment —

Calman J. Zamoiski jr.

Trustees Erperiti

Enclosure: Check Tddie C. Tirown

Edward I{. Dunn Jr.

Herbert M. Katzenberg
- umber:
Grant Nu E. Robert Kent Jr.

Fund: Clean Green Neighborhcods Fund of the Baltimore Community Foundation Watter D. Pinkard I
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